
     

  
Price Increase Announcement  
Effective August 1st, 2024 
 

1-800-665-8083 www.housewrap.ca 55 Plymouth Street 

                                                                                                                          Winnipeg, Manitoba 

                                                                                                                          R2X 2V5 

 

July 17, 2024 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you that EPAK, in 

conjunction with HomeGuard Building Products, will be implementing a price 

increase effective August 1st, 2024. The adjustments are as follows: 

 

 

HomeGuard House Wrap: 7% 

 

 

Titan Protective House Wrap: 7% 

 

 

 

All orders placed after August 1st, 2024, will be invoiced at the new pricing level. 

Updated price pages reflecting these changes will be available from your EPAK 

Sales Representative shortly. 

 

Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not 

hesitate to contact your EPAK Sales Representative. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and business. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ryan Roper 

 

Sales Director, Building Materials  


